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Dear Parents/Carers, 

From January 2025 we would like to formalise how your child’s Nursery sessions are booked. This will 
maximise the learning opportunities for the nursery children and ensure that we have the correct staffing 
arrangements are in place. 

In order to secure the sessions that you require please can you complete the booking form below. If you 
have regular slots once this form has been completed there is no need for further action, however, if you 
need to change these sessions the school will require at least a weeks’ notice. 

This system will help to ensure that our school continues to deliver the best support and experiences for all 
of the children in our care. 

Many thanks for your help in this matter. 

Booking form:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=izGTMElmPE2czcYSH5jioZLCjMQWEF9OmuS60t4F_
sRUN01TMkhNQTNYTEUyWjA2NVU0MEMwTkxMUC4u  

 
Best wishes, 

 

Matthew Dixon  
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